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30th July 2021 

 

 

 

Subject: Materials 

 

Groups: Early Years and Primary 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

As in previous years and in order to make this process easier to families, we have a 

company that manages the material packs for students. 

 

Those parents who wish to make use of this service may notify to the school office from 

the 1st of September. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The English school 
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